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HB 4153 creates the 14-member Task Force on Artificial Intelligence to examine and 

identify terms and definitions related to artificial intelligence that are commonly used 

and understood in technology-related fields. No later than December 1, 2024, the task 

force must submit a report to the interim committee on information management and 

technology that includes recommendations for terms and definitions that may be used 

for state legislation.  

 

The measure has a minimal fiscal impact. Members of the task force who are not 

members of the Legislative Assembly serve as volunteers and are not eligible for 

compensation or expense reimbursement. The Legislative Policy and Research Office will 

support the task force with existing staff.  

 

The measure takes effect upon passage and the task force sunsets on January 1, 2025. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends HB 4153 be reported out do pass. 

 


